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Stripper will remove any water based polish quickly and 
easily. It also will remove polish coats that have been 
repeatedly burnished and hardened with ultra-high speed 
floor machines. The superior performance of Stripper will 
easily cut through multiple layers of any competitive floor 
polish as well. 

Features & Benefits 

Removes any water based polish quickly and easily. 

Immediately cuts through multiple layers of floor finish. 

Effective on burnished floors. 

Item Number & Unit of Measure 

Item Number HIL0082629 

Unit of Measure 0.5 gal Bottle 

 
Specifications 

Color Clear 

Dye Free 
Dye Free 

Yes 

Fragrance Non-Objectionable 

Formula Type Liquid 

Dilution Ratio 1:10 

PH 11.00 - 12.60 

Non-Volatile Matter 
 

<2.0% 

Safety 

See safety datasheet (if applicable) and product label for 
safety information, handling and proper use. 

Directions for Use 

 Directions:  Mix concentrate with water at the rate of 1 
gallon of concentrate to 10 gallons of water.  NOTICE: DO 
NOT USE ON GLASS. Do not use on asphalt tile, linoleum, 
synthetic sports floors, rubber, painted, or  varnished 
surfaces. DO NOT USE ON WOOD. PRETEST: Test on an 
inconspicuous area using 1:1 dilution. Allow to stand on the 
floor 10 minutes. Wipe off with towel,  rinse, and examine 
floor for bleeding or softening. Do not continue use of 
product if any bleeding or softening is  observed. SPECIAL 
INSTRUCTIONS: Do not use with hot water or spray method. 
Apply with clean mop to a small area (less than  200 sq. feet). 
Allow to stand for 3 to 5 minutes, then agitate with mop or 
scrub with a floor machine. Use the least  abrasive pad 
possible for stripping. (Do not use abrasive pads on tile 
containing asbestos). Work small areas, keeping  the floor 
wet at all times. Pick up stripping solution with a wet vac, 
mop or auto scrubber. Rinse floor thoroughly with  HILLYARD 
NUTRA-RINSE solution. Pick up solution and damp mop with 
clean water. Repeat procedure if polish is not  removed. 
Apply polish after floor is clean and dry. NOTICE: Floor may 
become slippery when stripper is present. Pick up solution 
immediately with wet vac or mop. Damp  mop rinse. Apply 
polish after floor is clean and dry.  

 

 

 

 


